
 

 
 

 

 

Announcement 

 
 

To participate in strengthening the inspection and management of boiler at factories/enterprises in an 

effective and professional manner to ensure a high level of safety, the Garment Manufacturers 

Association in Cambodia (GMAC) in cooperation with the Ministry of Industry and Handicraft and 

the Ministry of Labour and Vocational Training will organize a Dissemination Workshop on Safety 

and Management of Boiler for its members on three different occasions and locations as follows:  

 

1. 15 November 2017 from 8:30 am to 12:00 noon at GMAC with representatives of 

factories/enterprises and those who are in charge of boiler from Phnom Penh, Kandal, Kampong 

Speu, Kampong Chhnang, Takeo and Kampong Cham province.  

 

2. 30 November 2017 from 8:30 am to 12:00 noon (venue to be confirmed later) with representatives 

of factories/enterprises and those who are in charge of boiler in Preah Sihanouk province. 

 

3. 15 December 2017 from 8:30 am to 12:00 noon (venue to be confirmed later) with representatives 

of factories/enterprises and those who are in charge of boiler in Bavet town, Svay Rieng province.  

 

Phnom Penh, 13 November 2017 
 

 
 

 

 

Note:  
For further information or registration, please contact  

GMAC secretariat at 023 301 181 or 023 622 8888 

 

 

 

 

 
  


